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August 24th – September 8th:


Coupon Book Sale





September 7th, Monday:


No School





September 14th-18th:


Book Fair - The Scholastic Book Fair is heading our way! It will be at our school September 14th-18th. We will also be open for Grandparent’s Night on September 15th at 6:00pm.  Visit the Tiger Creek Media Center for all the fun! There are so many books for every kind of kid. Adventure, sci-fi, best-selling, and even “laugh-out-loud” stories. We can’t wait to see you there!





September 29th, Tuesday:


Fall Pictures





September 30th, Wednesday:


Mrs. Wilson will check reading logs.





October 1st, Thursday:


Math Fact Calendar needs to be turned in.





Dates to Remember!








Please turn in all forms!





Spelling Words


exotic, these, magic, pencil, rabbit, number, all, most, travel, show, chicken, began, common, happen, guitar, jealous, leopard, question





***Tests are on Friday. A letter went home with suggestions on how to practice words at home. 








 �Kids Connected


Take your placement tests so you can have fun learning!!


Go to:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.mobymax.com" �www.mobymax.com� 
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4th Grade Teachers


Gaye Johnson


Jenny Lunsford


Paula Rich


Cherie Sims


Melissa Wilson




















Tiger Creek!
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Reading Log


The 4th grade reading log was sent home on Wednesday, August 19th.  Each student is required to read a minimum of 24 books by the end of the school year.  Please remind your student to write down the date that they begin reading a book, the book's title, and the number of pages.  After completing a book, your student needs to write down the ending date and have you initial that the book was read by the student.  Reading logs will be checked monthly.  Therefore, the students need to read a minimum of 3 books per month.  Each book must be at least 100 pages.  I have asked students to come and speak with me individually if they decide to read a lengthy book.  Accommodations will be made in those situations.  The first reading log check will be on September 30th (Wednesday).








Math Fact Calendar


The Math Fact Calendar has been sent home! Please look at the grading scale on the back of the calendar. Students will be expected to keep up with the log in their Homework folder. There may be random checks to see the practice each student is doing. Calendars will be collected on the first day of the following month. Thank you for helping your child practice or providing time for them to practice facts on their own. Lost calendars can be replaced on the TCE website. Thanks!








Need to contact a teacher? Call TCE at 706-935-9890 and leave a message


Or send an email:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Gjohnson.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us" �Gjohnson.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Jlunsford.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us" �Jlunsford.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Prich.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us" �Prich.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Csims.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us" �Csims.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Mwilson.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us" �Mwilson.tce@catoosa.k12.ga.us� 








 School and Instruction begins at 7:40 with the


tardy bell ringing at 7:50.


School ends at 2:30.


Please help students be on time and stay all day. Thank you!
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